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National Association for the 
Advancement of Colored People 
NIAGARA FALLS BRANCH 

PO BOX OFFICE 529, BRIDGE STATION 
NIAGARA FALLS, NEW YORK 14305 

Dr. Catherine Collins 
NYS Board of Regents, 8th Judicial District 
508 Main Street 
Buffalo, NY 14202 

Dear Catherine: 

June 1, 2018 

On behalf of the Niagara Falls Branch of the NAACP, Shirley J. Hamilton, President, I would like 
to thank you for your participation as a workshop presenter for the Education Committee which 
was held on Saturday, October 7, 2017 in Niagara Falls, New York, for the New York State 
Conference of the NAACP, 81st Annual Convention. 

Enclosed please find a DVD of the Education Workshop, as a token of our appreciation for 
your presentation to our New York State Conference membership. 

The NAACP and I are grateful that we have a dedicated and insightful advocate for our children 
who serve as a Regent for the State of New York. 

We are so honored that you took the time to be a part of the conference and look forward to 
further collaborative efforts in the very near future. 

Again, many thanks. 

Enclosure 

Renae Kimble 
Chairman of the NAACP 
Executive Board, Niagara Falls Branch 
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